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Memorandum 
 

Date:  March 26th, 2025 

 

To:  Frank Cassidy, Town Manager  

  Stephanie Miller, Deputy Town Manager, Director of Finance   

 

From:             Steven Friend, Director of Public Utilities 

 

Re:  RRRC Water Supply Planning Resolution  
 

  

 Please accept this memorandum as explanation for adopting the newest resolution 

from the Rappahannock-Rapidan Regional Commission (RRRC) through the Department 

of Environmental Quality (DEQ). This new resolution outlines new and expanded items 

that are to be included in the Town’s Community Water System Emergency Response 

Plan, (CWS ERP).  Furthermore, this new resolution will engage the Town with the RRRC 

in creating a region wide Water Supply Plan and to allow RRRC to apply for grants 

related to supply plans on behalf of the Town.  

This new resolution will help create a robust Water Supply plan across the Norther 

Piedmont Region, maintain DEQ compliance requirements, and receive / maintain 

eligibility for grant funding.   

 

Attached is the DEQ Resolution Draft.  

 

   

 


